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17th December 2014
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are writing to request that children who attend on a Wednesday morning no longer bring in a packed lunch from the Spring term 2015 onwards. All children leave at 12pm on a Wednesday and we feel that we can make good use of the session from 11.30am-12pm creating extra curriculum time.

Please be assured that all children will have free access to the snack cafe on a Wednesday morning where we offer toast, a range of fruits and milk and water so no child will be hungry at Nursery.

Please see a member of staff if you have any queries about this.

Many Thanks

Ruth Dreher and Sue Way 


